
If you have been contacted by the 
Department of Health to notify you  
of exposure to COVID-19...

We thank you for not using the 
facilities until 14 days after your 
exposure.

If you – or anyone in your household – 
show symptoms of:

• Fever ...

• Cough ...

• Shortness of Breath ...

Or are otherwise not feeling well, please 
refrain from using the facilities until being 
fever-free for 72 hours.

We hope you feel better, and we look 
forward to seeing you again soon!

Visit cdc.gov for more tips to stay healthy.

PLEASE NOTE:
Anyone under the age of 14 in the building  

must be accompanied by an adult.
Thank you!

We care about your health! Please

STOP and READ
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